
 
 

Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 

Thank you for entrusting the care of your child to us at Pediatric Associates of Wylie, 
P.A. and Lovejoy Pediatrics. We consider it an honor to care for your family. Today, 
we write to you with some exciting news!  

As of Monday, Jan. 9, 2023, we have joined Children’s Health Medical Group, which is 
a medical group affiliated with Children’s HealthSM, a health care system with more than 
100 years of experience in delivering comprehensive pediatric care in North Texas. 
Children’s Health Medical Group is a network of pediatric primary care and specialists 
providing medical care to newborns, infants and children through the age of 19.  

Your child can expect to continue to see their current provider. Our location and 
phone number will remain the same, as does our commitment to caring for you 
and your child. Any appointment your child has will remain as scheduled. 

Please note that our offices will be closed Monday, Jan. 9 through Wednesday, Jan. 
11 while we make this transition. Although we will not see patients during this brief office 
closure, a nurse triage service will be available at no charge to you should the need arise. 
The service will be able to answer standard non-emergency questions during this 
transition and moving forward. 

Please call us at 972-442-2300 with any questions you may have about this exciting 
change or to schedule an appointment.  While we are now part of Children’s Health 
Medical Group, you can still access your child’s medical records by contacting our office. 
We look forward to continuing to provide care for your child and your family.  

Sincerely, 

Nicole Lanman, M.D. 
Mai Tran, M.D. 
Neethu Mathew, M.D. 
Elizabeth Adams, M.D. 
Kelly Parsons, M.D. 
Betsy Dehart, CPNP 
Michael Dehart, DNP, CPNP 
Adam Hamill, FNP 
Suzanne T. Martin, PA-C 


